Sunshine Coast Regional District

WATER SERVICE SHUTOFF NOTICE

Please be advised that your water service will be shut off on:

Tuesday October 30/2024 from 8:00 a.m. until
approximately 4:00p.m.

This water service interruption is necessary to complete work
on the water main in your area.

You should take such measures as may be necessary to
protect your hot water unit or other plumbing installations
against possible damage. Ensuring you have a check valve on
your water line, closing your private water shut off or flipping the
electrical breaker to your hot water tank are ways to protect
your hot water appliance. The Regional District accepts no
liability for damage resulting from interrupted service.

Thank you for your co-operation.

SCRD Office
Phone: 604-885-6895
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